CITY OF FAIRBURN

INVITATION FOR BID

[FB #23-004 - GOLIGHTLY STREET PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT
November 9, 2022

The City of Fairburn will acoept sealed bids from qualified Contractors for furnishing all labor, equipment,
and materials necessary to complete the GOLIGHTLY STREET PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS
PROJECT #23.004, The work includes the installation of new sidewalk, driveway aprons, and ADA
ramps on both sides of Golightly Street in the City of Fairburn, The contract will also include prepara-

tion of sub-grade, saw-cutting and demolition of existing asphalt and concrete, as well as clean up and
backfilling, The scope of Add Alternate #1 consists of the installation pedestrian lighting within the project
limits. Add Alternate i#2 consists of the removal of the existing roll back curb & gutter and replacing it
with new standard 24” curb & gutter. Add Alternate #3 includes milling, asphalt paving, the installation

of traffic-print textured paving crosswalks, striping, manhole adjustments and other associated tasks, The
scope of Add Alternate #4 includes the installation of 24” curb & gutter, 4’ sidewalk, and open back catch
basins on the east side of W, Campbellton Street, between Golightly Street and Dodd Street, All work must
be completed within one hundred and fifty (150) calendar days of the Notice to Proceed with Construction

(NTP).

Bids will be received at the City of Fairburn at City Hall, 56 Malone Street, Fairburn, Georgia 30213
(phone: 770-964-2244) until 3:00 PM, December 14th, 2022, at which time the bids will be opened and
read aloud. No bid may be modified, withdrawn, or canceled for a period of 60 days after time designated
for receipt of Bids or until notified by Owner, whichever is sooner. The City reserves the right to reject any
and all bids and to waive irregularities, technicalities, and informalitics.

Contact Ms, Marceia Lindley at 770-964-2244 (ext. 305) or mlindley@fairburm.com to order bid packages.
Questions of a technical nature should be submitted in writing to the City of Fairburn via electronic mail, to
the procurement inbox: procurement(@fairburn.com. -




